
Dear Friend, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well.  I have been great and have some exciting news to share with 
you.   I have another opportunity to travel to the Dominican Republic with G.O. Ministries and 
Hikes Point Christian Church. 
 
We will travel to Santiago, Dominican Republic the first week of April 2014 (JCPS Spring 
Break) primarily working with our National Partner Pastor Eddy Ramon Bernabe Liriano and 
his church in the village of Villa Cafetalera. Pastor Eddy and his wife Fior have prayerfully 
asked for our help in providing a water filtration system that will provide clean drinking water 
for the entire community. In addition to installing this system, we will also help run a basketball 
camp and VBS as well as provide ministry training for the Bernabe's and their leadership team.   
And, of course provide chiropractic care.  
 
In order to make this work, I need to assemble a sponsorship team….people like you who can 
sponsor me and/or who would be willing to lift me up daily in prayer as I seek to serve God in 
this area.  The total amount I need to raise is $900 plus airfare ($400 to $900).  This amount in-
cludes travel expenses, food, lodging, supplies, and equipment that we will leave for the  
Dominican people when we return home. 
 
I would appreciate your prayerful consideration of giving financially to meet this need.  All 
gifts are tax deductible and your check needs to be made payable to Hikes Point Christian 
Church   (memo:  Dr. Mark Schuler and Back to Life Chiropractic:  G.O. Ministries DR Trip).   
You can drop off your donation at Hikes Point Christian Church or Back to Life Chiropractic.    
 
I know that there are many opportunities each year to support these types of outreaches.  So, if 
you have already financially contributed, please do not feel obligated to partner again in that 
way.  But may I ask that you do mark your calendar to pray for this trip? 
 
I would also appreciate your prayer support as we prepare for the trip and especially in April 
2014 during the trip.  If you have any questions or would like more information about the trip, 
please do not hesitate to call me.  Thanks so much for your support and consideration.  God 
bless you! 
 
In his love, 
 
Mark Schuler, D.C. 


